‘.' ,] Joe Parkes, S.J.

@ Dec 30, 2015 at 2:52 pm
Joe Parkes, S.J. posted a message on John Kutney's Profile. New comment

added.

John and All, New Year blessings to all and to your families and loved ones. All is well here at Cristo Rey in
East Harlem. We had 93 graduates lat year. They are all in four-year colleges in two countries (one is at the U.
of Nottingham), nine states and the District of Columbia. Our school is at 112 East 106th St. between Lex &

Park. All are welcome to visit. With fond memories of our years together and our reunions. Joe
Posted on: Dec 30, 2015 at 9:37 am

LJ All comments

1 John Kutney
That's great news. Sounds like the traditions of Prep are spreading throughout the
world.
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